
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,          24th January 2023
      Allotments Visit 

As part of our learning topic this term ‘Sow, Grow & Farm’ Year 3 will be visiting the Hartley Down allotments on 
Friday 27th January, where they will meet a local allotment owner. He will show them around and talk to them about 
the kinds of plants, fruits and vegetables which can be grown on an allotment.  

We will walk to the allotments first thing after registration, and return before lunch. Please ensure your child is 
wearing suitable footwear as it may be muddy. School shoes should be brought in to change into upon our return. 
Please also provide a waterproof coat for the outing. I would be most grateful if any parents would be able to 
accompany us on this visit to ensure we have a safe adult to pupil ratio. 

This visit is covered under the local visits permission form which has been signed by all parents.  

Thank you for your support. 

Mr S Johnson 

Class Teacher 


